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In July the project has started the final PIR which was finalized in September. The project was rated Moderately Satisfactory under the final evaluation report. Moreover, the project has purchased 3 ticket machines to support the key Nature Parks in the implementation of their entry fees and one workstation PC for the NFA Romsilva management team in order to support the implementation of Financial Information Management System. Moreover, the Project team has organized on the behalf of NFA Romsilva the applications for the Ministry of Environment’s 6th session for the administration of 16 Nature and National Parks.‎ Therefore, the project team has submitted 16 proposals for continuing the administration of the PAs, following the MO 1052/2014, including newly approved budgetary structure developed by the project and implemented for all 300 PAs in Romania. Last, the project has been officially ended on the 30th September, after the Final Review Meeting and NSC Meeting. 
